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Question: 
 
Senator FIFIELD: What is the total amount that has been paid to FutureBrand thus far?  
Ms Bennett: It was $353,000.  
Senator FIFIELD: That is how much has been paid so far?  
Ms Bennett: Yes.  
Senator FIFIELD: Is there likely to be any more paid, or have they been paid for all 
the work that they will be doing?  
Ms Bennett: No, that is it.  
Senator FIFIELD: Were there any other consultants for the rebranding?  
Ms Bennett: No.  
Senator FIFIELD: Just those. Would you be able to provide a breakdown of that 
figure?  
Mr Jongen: Most certainly. I will have to take that on notice. 
 
Answer: 
 
The work undertaken by FutureBrand had three components: 

Phase 1 – comprehensive requirements assessment: $30,950;  

Phase 2 – corporate identity strategy development: $78,284; and 

Phase 3 – design development, refinement and production of all artwork files 
(including final art, indicative applications of designs on various media, and the 
later development of the department’s graphic standards manual): $244,399. 

 


